

January 4, 2007

Ms. Jean A. Farris Director of Procurement City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Dear Jean:

We are offering a contract extension to the City of Rochester Hills for the 2007 season. This contract extension will cover all current purchase orders currently in place with all departments of the city. We agree to meet all specifications of our proposal submitted February 15, 2006.

This extension will allow our company to better plan for equipment, personnel, and other support factors so we may continue the same level of dedicated service you have come to expect from Kleen Kut.

As always, we look forward to working with your staff during the upcoming season.

Sincerely,

Kleen Kut

Ben Watkins, President 3035 Little Bear Highway Gilbertsville, Kentucky 42044

Cell #270-519-1974

CC: Scott Cope, Kim Murphy